
Public comment 18-0488-EL-BGN 

From: Kimberly Groth [mailto:mikkimg@yahoo.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 10:13 AM 

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 

Subject: Documenting Bats in Seneca Wind Project 18-0488-EL-BGN 

 

Mr. Butler, 

 

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me at the Republic Wind meeting last week.  You 

asked that I share with you the video from my phone of bats at my home in Bloom 

Township.  The video was too large to email, but my husband loaded it to YouTube and 

hopefully you will be able to access the video through the link below:  

 

Bat video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B_tFaIKwGIE&feature=youtu.be 

 

I am also including a second link which is to a blog I kept during the renovation of our house, 

mostly from 2009-2011.  The link below will take you to only the entries that mention bats. 

 

Blog featuring bats: http://einselstonehouse.blogspot.com/search/label/bats 

 

I am sure you are very busy, but if you have time to review other blog entries I would appreciate 

it.  The memories recorded in those entries are probably the best tool I have to convey what my 

home means to me and my family, and the relationships and memories that I treasure about this 

place.    

 

In case it would help - I believe we are receptor #71 in the Seneca Wind Project.  The address 

is 7245 S. Co. Rd. 43, Bloomville, OH 44818.  We have already provided entries from the Ohio 

Historic Inventory showing that ours is the middle of three properties all identified as eligible for 

the National Historic Register. 

 

Thank you for your time, and please feel free to contact me if I can provide any other 

assistance. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kimberly Groth 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=B_tFaIKwGIE&feature=youtu.be
https://na01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Feinselstonehouse.blogspot.com%2Fsearch%2Flabel%2Fbats&data=02%7C01%7CcontactOPSB%40puco.ohio.gov%7C39399f2cb7e642c3406708d665c46978%7C50f8fcc494d84f0784eb36ed57c7c8a2%7C0%7C0%7C636808291598745573&sdata=PSTkHRIvNfcuFtzVCVgFy84dBxc1AO2kDg9kvM82VWI%3D&reserved=0
http://einselstonehouse.blogspot.com/search/label/bats
mailto:mikkimg@yahoo.com
mailto:contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov
Bat%20video


This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities 

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on 

12/20/2018 2:40:12 PM

in

Case No(s). 18-0488-EL-BGN

Summary: Public Comment received via website electronically filed by Docketing  Staff on
behalf of Docketing.


